TOWN OF VEAZIE   
                                                               	PUBLIC NOTICE 
The Town of Veazie Planning Board will hold a public hearing regarding a Site Plan Review application for a bakery located at 1552 State Street in Veazie and identified as Tax Map 13 Lot 39.. A public hearing will take place Monday October 7, 2012 at 7:00 PM at the Fletcher Municipal Building 1084 Main Street. The Planning Board may act on Site Plan immediately following the public hearing.
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